Twenty-second Colloquium of the Comité international de paléographie latine

Encounters in written culture: influence, interchange, transfer, reception?
Prague, 14-16 September 2022.

Call for posters
The twenty-second Colloquium of the Comité international de paléographie latine (CIPL) on Encounters in written culture: influence, interchange, transfer, reception? will take place in Prague on 14-16 September 2022. The Bureau of CIPL has decided to organize a poster section to which young researchers (up to 7 years after their PhD ) are invited to contribute posters related to their investigations in Latin palaeography, codicology and other areas connected to the “archaeology of the medieval and Renaissance book”. 

 

Poster content
Posters should address a range of themes related to Latin palaeography, codicology and other fields of research on medieval and Renaissance manuscripts, describing topics, problems and methods. The poster section is an opportunity for presenting late-breaking results, ongoing research projects, new speculative or innovative works in progress or descriptions of recently completed work. 

Posters are intended to provide authors and participants with an opportunity to connect with each other and to engage in discussions about their work.

 

Submissions should be

· brief and clearly organized, containing no more than 1,000 signs with spaces

· simple, with one obvious theme

· with relevant images

· written in one of CIPL’s official languages (French, English, German, Italian, Spanish)

 

Submissions should contain 

· title of the poster 

· author’s name and affiliation 

· name of professor / mentor (unless the author is an independent scholar)

· textual presentation

 

Poster guidelines
Technical guidelines will be forwarded to the authors of the accepted poster submissions

 

Important dates
· deadline for submissions: 11 February 2022
· notification of acceptance: 15 February 2022
· deadline for providing final posters: 15 June 2022
Submissions will be evaluated for acceptability by reviewers. The selection will be based on relevance a) to Latin palaeography, codicology and related manuscript studies, b) to the originality, potential significance, topicality and clarity.

Poster submissions should be addressed to Prof. Outi Merisalo, Secretary-General of CIPL, at omerisalo@gmail.com.
Authors of accepted posters will be asked to send the proposed works by 15 June 2022 on the template to be communicated.
The texts of all accepted posters will be published in the acts of the Twenty-second Colloquium.  Authors are responsible for acquiring the copyright of images for presentation and publication.  Well-designed posters should tell the story by themselves, but authors of posters are expected to be available to describe and discuss their work during coffee-breaks.
  

Poster set-up and removal
· set-up on Wednesday, 14 September 2022 between 8.30 and 9.00 a.m.

· removal on Friday, 16 September 2022 by 6.00 p.m.

 

Further information
For further information regarding posters, please contact Prof. Hana Pátková (patkovahana@centrum.cz)
